
  Thank you to all who had a part in Four on the 4th!
We had over 100 participants in the fun run and

350 participants in the 4 miler! We concluded this
years event with a grand total of $10,000 in

sponsorships. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=_yhx6jJbLMg


REGISTER NOW

Boys & Girls Clubs
of Southwest

Virginia received the
Lowe's Renovation
Across The Nation
Grant for $50,000!

    

http://bgcswva.org/programs-membership/summer-camp/summer-camp-application-march-2017/
http://www.facebook.com/bgcswva.org
http://www.twitter.com/BGCSWVA
https://www.instagram.com/bgcswva/

